
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 30, 2009 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  The Prince George’s County Planning Board 
 
FROM:  Steven Adams, Urban Design Supervisor 
 
SUBJECT: Detailed Site Plan DSP-04046 
  Metropolitan Baptist Church 
 
The applicant has requested a two-week continuance of the Planning Board hearing for the above-
referenced plan currently scheduled for February 3, 2005 to address unresolved environmental issues.   
 
In addition, the applicant also waives the 70-day processing period for this Detailed Site Plan. 
 
This item is an application for approval of a church with associated parking.  The Public Hearing Notice 
for this application was posted on January 4, 2005. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Urban Design staff recommends that the request for the continuance of the above item be 
APPROVED and that the item be continued until February 17, 2005. 
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